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Year 7 and Year 8 Assessment Information Evening – Thursday 18th January 6pm-7pm

12th January 2018


Dear Parents and Carers,                                                                                           

Following the launch of a new assessment system at Key Stage 3, with Year 7 and Year 8, we would like to grant parents and carers the opportunity to hear how the new system works and what it means for your son or daughter.   On Thursday the 18th January we shall be holding a short but hopefully informative evening which explains the rationale behind the assessment procedures.   The evening will begin with a presentation at 6pm which will last for approximately 30 minutes.  Following this, parents and carers will have an opportunity to ask questions.  To help us determine an appropriate venue within the school please can you indicate on the slip below whether or not you intend to attend.  Alternatively, an email or telephone call to the office will suffice.

We hope to see as many parents and carers (pupils welcome also) as possible for this event as both Year 7 and Year 8 pupils will be receiving a full written report in the next two months.  The evening is way of further explaining the contents of the upcoming reports.  

Thank you for your continuing support of the school and we look forward to hearing from you.

Kind regards
[bookmark: _GoBack]



Mr P Giblin
Deputy Headteacher

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………...



Pupil Name……………………………………………………………………………………      Pupil Form………………….

We/I are able/unable to attend the Year 7/8 Assessment Information Evening, Thursday 18th January.

…………………………………………………..………… (signature of parent/carer)
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